
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope that you, your family and your friends are doing well and staying safe. As we prepare to begin our spring 
2022 semester, I wanted to take a moment to provide you with a few important collegewide updates. 
 
First, I want to commend each of you for your efforts throughout the fall semester and winter session. I am so 
proud of what we have been able to accomplish by working together in service to our students. One example 
of this outstanding teamwork on campus was the massive cleanup effort that took place last month following 
the heavy winds in our region. Our grounds crew did a phenomenal job repairing damage from a wind storm 
that toppled trees, broke branches and uprooted plants. To our grounds crew and everyone on campus who 
makes a difference – thank you! 
 
As we welcome more students and staff on campus, I want to remind the campus community – including those 
who may be returning for the first time since the pandemic – that health and safety remain a top priority. Our 
extensive COVID-19 measures – from weekly testing to daily health screenings – will remain in effect, as 
outlined in the recent human resources memo you received. Additionally, the college is working in collaboration 
with the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health to host two additional vaccine clinics on Friday, 
February 25, and Friday, March 18. Both clinics are open to students, employees and the community. To sign 
up, please visit myturn.ca.gov and enter “Citrus College” as your location. 
 
As we return for the spring semester, Pacific Dining will offer food service near the Campus Center beginning 
Wednesday, February 23. They will initially operate each week on Monday – Thursday, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
The college has expressed our desire for expanded hours of operation to meet the needs of our students and 
employees, and they will consider expanding the hours if the demand allows them to do so.  
 
During these challenging times, it is important to remember that our campus is home to an incredible number 
of resources. A recent email communication from the Office of the Vice President of Student Services provided 
each of us with a list of current student services resources. I hope that this information is helpful as you interact 
with our students this semester. 
 
In closing, I want to express my thanks once again for the outstanding job that you all have done. It is an honor 
to work alongside you in service to our students, and I am looking forward to a successful spring semester. If 
you’d like to visit with me or share your ideas or input on a particular topic, I invite you to join me during my 
next virtual open office hour on Friday, February 25, at 3 p.m. Please contact Raquel Perez at 
raperez@citruscollege.edu to set up your appointment. 
 
I wish you good health and much success this spring! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 
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